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Dear parents, 
 
I am writing to outline to final transition arrangements for your child. 
 
Thank you for collecting the information packs up from school, we hope the information contained has given you a 
flavor of our school and has answered some of your questions. 
 
In addition to this we have short introduction videos of myself and Mrs Litten so that you can put some names to 
faces before you meet us all in person in September. These should be attached to this email but they can also be 
found on our school website and on Google Classroom that Mr Phillips has set up for all the year 2 children. 
 
We are delighted to let you know that Mr Phillips will be teaching class 1 and Mr Clark will be teaching class 2. 
Next week we will be sending out factfiles for each teacher as well as some stories read by Mr Phillips and Mr 
Clark and a quick tour of our playground. so please keep your eyes peeled for updates. 
 
 
We are looking forward to meeting our new families on the first day in September which as things currently stand, 
will be Wednesday 2nd, if there are any changes to this we will let you know as soon as we can. We appreciate that 
there is still some uncertainty regarding school in September but it does seem likely that we will have staggered 
start and finish times, therefore, we will be in touch regarding arrangements as soon as these are finalised.  
 
We look forward to meeting you all. 
 
Stay safe. 
 
 
Miss Kelly 


